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I think Gene's action is an important step to curbing the arrogance and hubris of the Bend Park & Recs Board.
Simply claiming that this obsession with a connexion to the trail system on the north side of the river does not
justify it. There are other considerations, and, it seems to me, the privacy of south-side residents ought to carry some
weight....

Sent from my iPad,

Winchell M. CRAIG, Jr.,
Colonel (Retired),
U.S. Marine Corps
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